
 
Elsecar Holy Trinity C.E. Primary Academy 

Our School, Our Church, Our Community 
 Church Street, Elsecar, Barnsley, S74 8HS 

01226 743008 
Email: lisa.smith@smat.org.uk 

  
Headteacher: Mr. S. Silverwood 

 
Monday, 11th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 3 & Year 4 Boys Football After School Club 
 
I’m pleased to inform you that we will be running a boy’s football after-school club for Year 3 and Year 4 
this half term. 
 
This club will take place every Wednesday from 3:30pm – 4:30pm starting on the 20th September 2023 
with the last session being held on the 25th October 2023.   
 
The cost for this club will be £12 which will be payable via ParentPay.  Please note that spaces are limited 
and if we don’t receive enough interest this club may be cancelled. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, then please complete and return the reply slip below to either the 
class teacher or the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss K Upton 
PE Coordinator 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

REPLY SLIP:  Year 3 & Year 4 Boy’s Football After School Club – September/October 2023 
 
 
I hereby give permission for my child  ________________________ in Year _______ to attend the  
 
Year 3 & Year 4 Boy’s Football After School Club at a cost of £12. 

 
 
Parent signature:  ___________________________  Date:  __________ 

 
PLEASE RETURN NO LATER THAN:  FRIDAY, THE 15TH SEPTEMBER 2023 


